
 

 

 

EVENT DATE OF 

EVENTS 

Craft Fair 11/23 

Community/Family 

Game Night 
11/29 

EVENT DATE(S) OF 

EVENTS 

Painting with  

Cherie Serrano 
12/12 

Christmas Cookies 

Decorating  
12/14 

Community/Family 

Game Night  
12/27 

CERC DIRECTOR 

TIFFANY DOBBS  

 

CERC BOARD 
MEMBERS 

HOLLY HOY 

LOREN LEHMAN 

ANNA FISHER 

RACHEL BERRY 

AMY MARTY 

JENNIFER FONDIE 

JAMIE WENDT 

JENNIFER HORNE 

GREG MCCLELLAN 

ANISSA WIMMER 

ELIZABETH WENDT 

 

CERC CONTACT 
INFORMATION: 

PHONE 

218-278-4422 

 

EMAIL 

 cerc@littleforkmn.gov 

 

TEAM REACH  

LFcerc56653 

 

MAILING ADDRESS 

901 Main Street 

Littlefork, MN 56653 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Hello Littlefork!  
 
I blinked and it’s already the middle to end of 
November!  How does this happen?...  
Anyways, thank you again for all the teachers 
who brought their classrooms to tour and shop 
the bookfair, and to parents and community 
members who stopped by. It was a great 
success!   For the remaining part of 
November, we have the craft fair coming up on 
11/23 from 10am-3pm!   
 
December is approaching and my hope is to 
have the basketball registration forms out in 
early December, so that basketball can start in 
January.   However, that is dependent on 
getting coaches to volunteer, coaches are 
needed!   At the time of writing this newsletter, 
I do not have any confirmed coaches for the 
following grades:  
 

• K-3rd  

• 4th-6th boys’ basketball (traveling) 
 
If you would like to coach or assist with 
coaching, please contact me at 218-278-4422 
or cerc@littleforkmn.gov.   
 
Remember, here are the ways to stay updated 
on any current or upcoming event… 

1. Facebook: City of Littlefork Page 
2. Handouts: Check your child’s folder 

and school bag to see if they have any 
handouts. 

3. Bulletin Board: There are two bulletin 
boards, one at TruStar and another at 
the post office.  I regularly post events 
on these boards. 

4. City of Littlefork Website: You can 
see any upcoming event on the City of 
Littlefork website under the CERC 
page by looking at the registration 
forms that are present.   
 

Kindly, 
Tiffany Dobbs | CERC Director 
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December 2024 
NEWSLETTER 

SPOTLIGHT 

CERC 
COMMUNITY EDUCATION & RECREATION COMMISSION 

Boo Boulevard-Thank you to this group of 

volunteers for making Boo Boulevard a 
successful event on 10/31!  
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